
Business Leadership Award &
TWEEC Sponsorship Recognition

Business Leadership Award

The Woolwich CARES Business Leadership Award recognises the business or 
corporation that, in the view of TWEEC (the Woolwich Environmental Enhancement 
Committee), has best met the selection criteria for undertaking an independent 
environmental project that primarily serves to benefit the residents of Woolwich 
Township.

Nomination forms for the Woolwich CARES Business Leadership Award will be 
available in December and accepted during January to June.  The Award will be 
presented on an annual basis in September.   

TWEEC Sponsorship Recognition

Businesses or corporations wishing to support environmental stewardship in 
Woolwich  but not wishing or able to undertake an independent initiative can 
participate and be recognised through the TWEEC Sponsorship Recognition Program.  

Businesses that make a direct financial contribution or a donation of materials or 
supplies to TWEEC will be publicly recognised by TWEEC through Woolwich CARES 
and the TWEEC Sponsorship Program.  The value of the contribution will serve as the 
basis for determining the level of recognition.

For more information visit the TWEEC  web site or contact Ann Roberts  by email: 
aroberts@woolwich.ca.
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